
 

 

 

TO:  SACRS ADMINISTRATORS 

 

FROM:  Sulema Peterson, SACRS Executive Director 

 

RE:  SACRS “WHAT’S NEW” REMINDER FOR SPRING CONFERENCE 2024 

 

 

Please send your System “What’s New” update for the SACRS Spring Conference 2024 no 

later than April 15th to Sulema Peterson at Sulema@sacrs.org.  

 

If you require additional information or a sample of a past “What’s New” submissions, please 

contact our office.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 ~Sulema Peterson 

SACRS Executive Director 
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